


In evaluating the visibility impacts from sources in Idaho, Oregon, and Washington',
EPA determined that several of the Idaho sources have impacts between 0.3-1.3 dv.
Given this finding, we urge EPA and Idaho to evaluate specific control measures for
these sources.

We appreciate the opportunity to work closely with EPA Region 10 and Idaho to improve
visibility in our Class I areas. For further information regarding our comments, please
contact Pat Brewer at (303) 969-2153.

Sincerely,

PN’y

Carol McCoy
Chief, Air Resources Division

ce!
Martin Bauer

Air Quality Division Administrator

Idaho Department of Environmental Quality
1410 N. Hilton

Boise, Idaho 83706
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